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ELECTRONIC FILING 

September 13, 2022 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza  
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Re:  CASE 19-W-0168 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the Rates, 
Charges, Rules and Regulations of SUEZ Water New York, Inc., SUEZ Water 
Westchester, Inc., and SUEZ Water Owego-Nichols, Inc., for Water Service. 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

The Company hereby transmits for filing the further revisions to SUEZ Water New York P.S.C. 
No. 2.  This revision is being made to remove compliance stamp at the bottom of Leaf No. 98. As 
these revisions are non-substantive in nature we are requesting a waiver of newpaper publication. 
These changes will be effective November 1, 2022. 

Leaf No. Revision No. Superseding No. 
98 2 1 

Very truly yours, 

David Njuguna 

David Njuguna 
Manager-Regulatory Business 

Enclosures 

cc: L. Bucci (w/enc.)
J. Gonyea – NYSPSC (w/enc.)
T. Michaelson (w/enc.)
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